
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you for all the    
support you have provided 
during the spring term. It 
has been a really busy 
term with lots of extra-
curricular activities and 
projects, and you have 
been with us all the way. 
Thank you. 

 

Holiday activities 

Please continue to support 
your child with their     
reading and writing at 
home and upload photos 
of their learning and       
activities on Class Dojo. 
Easter Holidays are a 
good opportunity for the 
children to be more in   
nature, to learn about 
plants and animals. Please 
spend time outside playing 
and exploring together. 

 
Transition to Year 1 
 
When we return following  
the Easter holidays, we will 
be focusing more on   
helping the children get 
ready for year 1. Please 
support them by reading 
daily and  completing the 
homework. The end-of-
year reports and the EYFS 
profile will be based on the 
children’s level of          
attainment at the            
beginning of June. We  

really need to make the 
most of the final weeks 
ahead. 
 
Learning Dispositions–  
Tough Tortoise 
 
This is the last newsletter to 
focus on our friend Tough 
Tortoise, before            
introducing you to a new 
one—Wise Owl. 

Here are some of the things 
children can do to be a   
Tough Tortoise: 

 

I  never give up. 

 

I always have a go no  
matter how hard it looks. 

 

I try my hardest. 

 

I learn from my mistakes. 
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Kenmore Park 
Infant & Nursery 
School 

The reception team 

 

Peacock Class— Mrs Vyas 
(Phase Leader), Mrs    
Megha and Mrs Jameel  

 

Flamingo Class— Mrs 
Hirtopanu, Mrs Karia and 
Mrs Serban  

 

Penguin Class— Mrs   
Parekh and Miss Patel  

Other support: Mrs 
Gadher, Mrs Almeida and 
Mrs Jethani .        

 

 
Dates for your diary: 

Back to school: 

Monday, 15th of 

April. 

Inset Day: 

Friday, 26th of April 

Children are not    

required to attend  

school. 

PE on Wednesdays 

During summer 1, all 
our Reception classes 
will have their PE day 
on Wednesday. They 
will have the            
opportunity to do PE 
with a PE coach in 
preparation for Year 1. 

Children must come 

to school dressed in 

their PE kits every  

Wednesday from the 

17th April. 

Congratulations  

We would like to say well done to the following children who have impressed staff 

by demonstrating the dispositions of  Tough Tortoise at  

Peacock Class                    Penguin Class                     Flamingo Class          

Heny :                                  Eyas :                                     Timotei 

                                                                                    
 

For not giving up 
and working hard 
in phonics. 

For not giving up but 
working hard to write 
extended sentences. 

For trying  her best 
to write sentences. 

http://www.stjohnswimborne.dorset.sch.uk/rrs

